
NIXA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
301 South Nicholas Road 

Nixa, MO 65714 

Business (417) 725-4025 

Facsimile (417) 725-2393 

 

            
  
 

05/19/2020   

 

The Nixa Fire Protection District is accepting sealed bids for a 2003 Ford F-350 4x4. The vehicle 

has recently become surplus property, and will be sold to the highest bidder, by sealed bid. A 

minimum reserve does apply to this purchase and if the reserve amount is not met the district 

reserves the right to refuse all bids. Bids will be accepted until 4pm on Friday June 12, 2020. 

 

 Some specifics on the vehicle are as follows: 

 

 2003 Ford Super-Duty F350 Supercab 

 XL 158” wheelbase with 8’ bed and spray in bed liner 

 6.0L V-8 diesel with 5-speed automatic transmission 

 Vinyl bench front and rear seats and vinyl floor covering 

 64,000 miles 

 This vehicle has been owned by the district since new 

 Detailed maintenance records are available 

 Vehicle has an LED emergency warning light package 

o Emergency equipment will be left in place if purchased by an emergency 

services agency or individual affiliated with such 

o Emergency equipment will be removed if purchased by the general public   

 Vehicle has been stripped of all vinyl emblems and markings (photos attached) 

 

 

Interested parties may see the vehicle at The Fire District Headquarters, 301 S. Nicholas Road.  

 

 

Please submit bids to the address above marked: Surplus Vehicle 1023.  

  

 

 

For any further questions or to see the vehicle please contact Assistant Chief Whitney Weaver at 

417-725-4025 Monday through Friday 0800-1700.  


